
From: BARR@act.gov.au 

To: secretary@firestickestate.com 

Subject: Confirmation of receipt of hard copy letter to the Prime Minister 

Date: Fri, 22 Apr 2016 05:19:39 +0000 

Good afternoon Ms Clarkson 

  

I  can confirm that we have received  the  of hard copy letter to the Prime Minister 

  

Regards  

  

Cassia Payne  

Office of the Chief Minister 

t:  620 50011 | fx: 620 50157 

www.chiefminister.act.gov.au  

  

______________________________________________________________________  

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information that is confidential and may 
also be the subject of legal professional or other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
message, you must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other party or take 
action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify the sender immediately by return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the 
message from your computer system.  
______________________________________________________________________ 

  

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This email, and any attachments, may be confidential and also privileged. If you are not the 

intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete all copies of this transmission along with 

any attachments immediately. You should not copy or use it for any purpose, nor disclose its 

contents to any other person. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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